
 
Office of the President  

July 7, 2014 

 

Daemen College 

Friends, Faculty and Staff 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

I hope you are enjoying a restful, productive, and well-deserved summer break. 

http://www.daemen.edu/give


 

 
 

 

 

Yes, I wish to join the second phase of the One-Hundred Tree Challenge!  

 

My Support 

Number of trees @ $199: ______ 

Personalized stone 

bench @ $600:  ______ 

Additional donation:  ______ 

Total donation:  ______ 

 

My Payment 

___ Check enclosed, payable to Daemen College 

 

___ Payroll deduction (Daemen employees) Name _____________________ 

       Please deduct $_______ from the next 10 pay periods beginning ______ (date)  

 

___ Credit card type: _______________, Number ________________________________,   

       Expiration date: _______, Full Name on Card _______________________________,  

       Billing address: ________________________ City_________ State__ Zip________, 

       Security code (3 digit number on back of card): _____ 

 

My Preferences 

___ I wish to donate but do not wish to designate a tree or bench in someone’s name. 

 

___ I would like to designate a tree or bench in someone’s name. (Please supply a dedication 

for each adopted tree or bench of no more than 40 characters.) Use a second sheet if 

necessary. 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Return this form to:  100 Tree Challenge Phase II 

   Box 969 

   Daemen College 

   4380 Main St. 

   Amherst, NY 14226 


